
 

 

CGEE NOTIFICATION REGARDING THE SEXUAL HARRASSMNENT & GBV 
COMPLAINTS COMMITTEE 

The Sexual Harassment Complaint Committee (SHCC) of the OUSL has been formally 
established as per the Code of Conduct for the prevention of Sexual Harassment passed by 
the council on 25th of December 2022. Your concerns regarding Sexual Harassment and 
Ragging can be notified to the following members of this committee. Please refer to the Code 
of Conduct for the Prevention of Sexual Harassment made available to you under the CGEE 
policy documents portal located in the web site under CGEE for instructions on lodging a 
complaint.  

You can communicate with any of the following members of the committee who will be available 

to receive any complaints and concerns.   

 
NAME 

 
DESINGNATION 

 
CONTACT NUM: 

 
EMAIL 

Mr. Thushantha 
Wijemanna 

Attorney at Law, Council 
member, (Chairperson SHCC) 

0777701117 thusanthaw@gmail.com 
 

Mrs. D.P.U. 
Welaratne 

Attorney at Law, Council 
member 

0773301917 uwelarathna@gmail.com 
 

Snr. Prof. Camena 
Gunarathne 

Department of Legal Studies, 
Faculty of HSS 

0712221527 cgune@ou.ac.lk 
 

Snr. Prof. V.P. Susira 
Perera 

Department of Physics, Faculty 
of NS 

0718032772 vpper@ou.ac.lk 
 

Ms. W. Tharindu 
Krishanthini Botheju 

Counsellor, Counselling Unit 0702510820 counsellor@ou.ac.lk 
 
 

Ms. T.A. Nishanthi 
Priyadarshani 

Senior Staff Assistant, Exam 
Division 

0764355503 tapri@gmai.ou.ac.lk 

 
Mr. S.A.S.P. 
Samarasinghe 

Senior Staff Management 
Assistant, Academic 
Establishment 

0710558989  
sasam@ou.ac.lk 
 

Ms. E.P.I. Premaratne AR/HSS 0712273281 arhss@ou.ac.lk 
 

Dr. W.R.W.M.K.S. 
Bulumulle 

Director, CGEE  0718740706 dircgee@ou.ac.lk 
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Please note that all members of the Committee have taken an oath of confidentiality regarding 
all matters relating to reports of sexual harassment.   This oath of confidentiality applies even 
after a member leaves the Committee.  Information received by the members will be strictly 
confidential and all documents relating to complaints and inquiries, if any, will be kept secure. 

 

 

 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr. Kanchana Bulumulle. Director/CGEE - OUSL 

Senior Lecturer SSD 


